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Nielsen, Jamie N (EEC)

From: Nielsen, Jamie N (EEC)

Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2019 10:40 AM

Subject: R&R Septic and Excavation - AI 128929 Update

Attachments: Withdraw Approval 8-7-19.pdf

Good morning, 

 

Yesterday afternoon, the Division of Waste Management (DWM) received correspondence from Mr. Robert Olds.  He 

voluntarily requested the withdrawal of the two landfarming permit modifications currently under review by the DWM 

associated with AI 128929. Attached is the withdraw approval letter issued this morning.  

 

Please forward this email to any interested parties.  Given the timeframe, it is impossible for DWM staff to follow typical 

notification procedures.  As many of you know, a public meeting and public hearing are scheduled for tomorrow, August 

8, 2019 at the Bedford Elementary School.  DWM representatives will be present at 5:15 for the public meeting given the 

short notice and to answer any questions. The representatives will stay until at least 6:15 to let anyone that appears 

know the public hearing is cancelled. 

 

If you have any questions about this action, please contact me at (502)782-6426 or Jamie.Nielsen@ky.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jamie Nielsen 

Division of Waste Management 

Solid Waste Branch, 2nd Floor 

300 Sower Blvd. 

Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 

 

502-782-6426 

Jamie.Nielsen@ky.gov 



MATTHEW G. BEVIN   
 GOVERNOR  

ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT CABINET 

DEPARTMENT FOR ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 
 

 

300 SOWER BOULEVARD 
FRANKFORT, KENTUCKY 40601 

TELEPHONE: 502-564-2150 
TELEFAX: 502-564-4245 

 

 

 An Equal Opportunity Employer M/F/D 
 

CHARLES G. SNAVELY 
               SECRETARY 
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August 7, 2019 

 

Mr. Robert Olds 

R&R Septic and Excavation, LLC 

1357 Bunk Rd 

Pleasureville, KY 40057 

Certified Mail No. 7017 2620 0000 1949 6956  

 

RE: Withdrawal of Special Waste Landfarming Applications  

R&R Septic and Excavation, LLC 

Agency Interest No. 128929 

Activity I.D. Nos. APE20190001 and APE20190002 

 

Dear Mr. Olds, 

 

The Kentucky Division of Waste Management (DWM), Solid Waste Branch received your request 

to withdraw the applications referenced above.  These applications proposed to modify the acceptable 

wastestream(s) at the Robbie Lane location (APE20190001) and add subplots in Trimble County, Kentucky 

(APE20190002).  These applications are hereby withdrawn.  This action shall not preclude the submission 

of a new application or registration for the same site or facility in the future. Be advised, if you consider 

yourself aggrieved by this action, you have a right, pursuant to KRS 224.10-420(2), to file with the cabinet 

a petition demanding a hearing.  This right to demand a hearing shall be limited to a period of thirty (30) 

days. The petition should be filed with The Office of Administrative Hearings located at 211 Sower Blvd., 

Frankfort, KY 40601. See https://eec.ky.gov/About/Administrative-Hearings/Pages/default.aspx for 

additional information.  

 

If you would like the copies of the applications returned to you, please contact Teresa Osborne at 

(502) 782-6115, no later than August 20, 2019. Should you have any additional questions please contact 

Robin Green at (502) 782-6369. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 
Danny Anderson, P.E. 

       Manager, Solid Waste Branch 

DA/jn 

 

c:  Mr. Robert Olds via email: rrseptic@gmail.com  
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